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May 2016
I am pleased to announce that Molly Chun will become a Senior Director in the Office of School 
Performance on July 1. 
Molly has served for the last decade as a Principal in Jefferson Cluster schools, distinguishing herself 
as an instructional leader for racial equity and a leader capable of bringing communities together for 
the benefit of all students. She led the successful transition of Faubion from a K-5 to a PK-8 between 
2005 and 2008 and then moved to Boise-Eliot, where, in 2012, she led the successful merger of 
Humboldt School with Boise Eliot. In 2013, she brought her skills to lead Chief Joseph and Ockley 
Green as they came together as one K-8 school across two campuses. 
In addition to her school community building work, Molly has significantly reduced the education 
opportunity gap between white students and historically underserved students and integrated positive 
behavior supports to dramatically reduce exclusionary discipline, first as a Beacon School at Boise- 
Eliot and now at Chief Joseph/Ockley Green. 
I am excited for all that Molly will bring as she takes on a larger leadership role in support of PPS 
students. 
Please join me in congratulating Molly.
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Assistent Superintendent


